
GREGORY D. WILLIAMS
ATTORNEY AT LAW

HIGHWAY 5 AT 5-33

P. O. BOX 431

SUNRISE BEACH, MO 65079

573 / 374-8761

	

FAX 573 / 374-4432

Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts
Chief Law Judge & Secretary
MO Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Mr. Roberts:

GDW/dw

Enclosure

Case No. WR-2000-557

May 29, 2002

RE:

	

In the Matter of OWC's Request for a Rate Increase for Water Service Pursuant to the
Public Service Commission's Small Company Rate Increase Procedure.

Osage Water Company's Third Report to Commission

Enclosed please find the original and nine (9) copies of the above-referenced document
for filing. Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions concerning this
matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,



BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

Case No. WR-2000-557

OSAGE WATER COMPANY'S
THIRDREPORT TO COMMISSION

COMES NOW Osage Water Company and for its response to the Missouri Public

Service Commission's Order Directing Filing dated May 16, 2002, does hereby report to the

Commission as follows:

1. Attached hereto as Exhibit A is a list of customers of Osage Water Company during

the period of the months of June, July, and August, 2001, but not customers during

the months of December, 2001 and January and February, 2002 which qualify for the

ordered rebate and to whom checks totaling $927.31 were mailed May 20, 2002.

2.

	

Exhibit B is a copy of the cover letter enclosed with the rebate checks.

3. Former Customer Chuck Thompson's letter mailed April 25 was returned to the

Company office as "return to sender -unable to forward". He is the only customer not

receiving a rebate check in the amount of $51.44.

4. Osage Water Company would request permission to apply said check in the amount

of$51.44 to the Company's cost of administering this rebate procedure.

WHEREFORE, the Company prays for an Order of the Commission accepting the foregoing

In the Matter of Osage Water Company's )
Request for a Rate Increase for Water Service )
Pursuant to the Public Service Commission's )
Small company Rate Increase Procedure. )



Report by the Company, and for an Order closing this case.

Gregory D. Williams #32272
Highway 5 at Lake Road 5-32
P.O. Box 431
Sunrise Beach, MO 65079
573/374-8761

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I, Gregory D. Williams, do hereby certify that a true copy of the foregoing was on this
30th day of May, 2002, mailed, postage prepaid to the following:

M. Ruth O'Neill, Office of the Public Counsel, P.O. Box 7800, Jefferson City, MO 65102;
Keith Krueger, Deputy General Counsel, Missouri Public Service Commission, P.O. Box 360,
Jefferson City, MO 65102.





OSAGE WATER COMPANY

P.O. Box 650
Sunrise Beach MO 65079

Phone 573/374-9019

	

Fax 573/374-4432

CLEAN WATER FOR A GROWING COMMUNITY

May 22, 2002

To Former Water Customers

RE: Water Rebates

Dear Former Water Customer:

Enclosed please find your rebate for the months of May, June and July, 2001 or any
portion of this period you were a customer of Osage Water Company. If you have any questions
concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Debra J. Williams
Manager

Enclosure


